
 

Class One Spring Term  

Happy New Year to you all. I hope that you’ve had a wonderful Christmas and a super rest, 

and are ready for a busy and exciting term. 

In English, this term, we will look at letters, diaries and recounts and will retell the events of 

1666 and the Great Fire of London. We will all be working hard at correctly forming and 

sizing all letters and applying the phonics that we have been taught in all our spellings.  

In Maths, we will concentrate on place value within 10 and 20 as well as addition and 

subtraction, measures, volume and weight. Our history topic is very exciting and will see us 

learning all about the the Great Fire of London, hopefully with a visit by the Fire brigade. In 

Science, we will discover all the signs of Spring and will find out how the length of daylight 

alters throughout the year. In Computing, we will be movie makers and will attempt to make 

motion pictures, using all manner of devices.  

There will be lots of speaking in French to learn how to tell people our name and age as well 

as being able to count to 10 and to know the French words for basic colours. Our music work 

will see us learning about rhythm, beat and how to use a range of instruments. In Religious 

studies, we will discover the sacred places for Muslim, Jewish, Christian and Hindu people 

and in PE, we will focus on balance on a line, core strength and posture and stance. 

Please help your child to be ready to return by practising correct letter and number 

formation-learning the whole alphabet and numbers to 20+ 

Spellings and reading books will be sent home during the first week and if you have any 

questions, please feel free to contact me. 

I really look forward to welcoming you back. 

Ms McCulloch 


